Meeting Minutes

Community:|Clarion |

Meeting TitIe:|Pub|ic Presentation (_Public_Presentation) |

If Other:| |
Meeting Number:

Trees Forever Facilitator:Meredith Borchardt | Minutes Completed By: [Meredith Borchardt |
Meeting Date:[August 31, 2017 | Meeting Location:|Clarion-Goldfield-Dows H.S.|
Meeting Time (Start-Finish):|5:00 -7:30 pm | Meeting Length:(2.5 hours |

Number of Committee Members in Attendance:

Names of Committee Members in Attendance:
Andy Young, Peggy O'Neil, Clint Middleton, Karen Weld

Number of Non-Committee Members in Attendance:

Names of Non-Committee Members in Attendance:

Eric Doll (Jeffrey L. Bruce & Company), Meredith Borchardt (Trees Forever); various community members

Meeting Summary:

The Clarion public presentation was held during the first home high school volleyball game at Clarion-Goldfield-Dows High
School. A total of 14 laminated poster boards were set up on tables in the cafeteria just outside of the gym and near the
concession stand. This gave a good opportunity for community members to view the final concept boards before, in between,
and after the games. The posters included a program overview, transportation inventory & analysis, description of the goal
setting process, a concept overview, and ten posters that addressed specific needs and projects. An especially high number of
students viewed the boards. An estimated forty people viewed the posters and visited with committee members, landscape
architect Eric Doll and Meredith Borchardt from Trees Forever. Comments were very positive overall, particularly for trails
and pedestrian connections. In addition, the same project ideas were printed on banners and displayed at the first home
football game the following evening (September 1).

The next committee meeting will be Tuesday, Sept. 26 at 5:00. The design team will share the final report and we'll begin
implementation planning. A final committee meeting will be held on Oct. 10 at 5:00 to wrap up implementation planning and
celebrate the completion of Visioning. The statewide lowa's Living Roadways Celebration event will follow on Nov. 9, where
members of the committee will have the opportunity to share their projects with other volunteers and partners.
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